
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 4/3/2012 3:40:50 PM 
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); 'frl@cpuc.ca.gov' (frl@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fw: News! 

FYI. 

Original Message 
From: Sara Cherry Redacted 
Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2012 10:49 AM 
To: Harvey, Kent M; Mistry, Dinyar; Yura, Jane 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: News! 

Kent, Dinyar, and Jane -

I have good news to share. Brian and I are expecting a baby boy in August! We just got all the amnio results 
today so we can officially be excited. :) 

I just wanted to thank you all for your support in this, we are so excited it finally worked! 

Sara 
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